
To: Dr. Charles Johns

Board of Education

From: Dr. R.J. Gravel

Date: Monday, May 24, 2021

Re: Facility Rental and Out-of-Pocket Expense Rates for 2021-22

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the facility rental and out-of-pocket expense rates

for the 2021-22 fiscal year as presented.

Background

Board Policy 5030 provides for the ability to make some school facilities available for community use

when not in use for school district programs and activities. Depending on the classification assigned for a

rental (e.g., local tax-supported entity, section 501(c)(3) entity, or any other organization), an hourly rate

for each space utilized may be assessed.  Additionally, all rentals are responsible for reimbursing the

school district for any out-of-pocket expenses such as additional custodial or security personnel.

Facility rental rates are presented annually for approval by the Board of Education.  The following pages

represent the recommended costs for rentals taking place between July 1, 2021 and June 30, 2022.
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